
HC/ COUNTY OF HUAABOLDT
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

825 5th Street, Suite 112, Eureka, CA 95501-1153

May 23,2023

California Department of Health Care Services
CDSS Community Care Expansion Program

Subject: Letter of Commitment - Aguilar Manor Community Care Expansion Grant Application

To Whom It May Concern:

The County of Humboldt, acting through its Department of Health and Human Services, hereby confirms

its commitment to the joint application for the Community Care Expansion grant funding in coordination

with Aguilar Manor, a Residential Care Facility for the Elderly located in Eureka, CA.

Humboldt County has a great need for the additional bed capacity that an expansion grant for Aguilar

Manor would provide. Currently, Aguilar Manor is licensed and approved for up to fifteen (15) residents,

however they only have eight (8) rooms in the facility. The proposed Aguilar Manor project will expand

local capacity to serve SSI/SSP and CAPI recipients, including those who are experiencing or at risk of

homelessness.

Further, the County of Humboldt is committed to continuous collaboration with Aguilar Manor and to

providing the required grant match funding up to $150,000 toward a successful expansion. Any agreement

entered into for the purposes of participating in the Aguilar Manor Community Care Expansion Program

will comply with all grant requirements and regulations established by the California Department of Social

Services.

The County of Humboldt is committed to improving the health and safety of its communities and looks

forward to working closely with Aguilar Manor on the Community Care Expansion project to achieve

improved access to local care and improved health outcomes for our most vulnerable populations.

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


